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Principal’s News 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

New Administration System 
Today is a momentous occasion for our school as we switch 
to a new administration system referred to as LMBR. For the 
last 30 years or so, NSW Public Schools have been operating 
with a system known as OASIS which is now turned off. 
Following a term of training and preparations, the 
administration staff and myself are now experiencing this 
new system in it’s  first day today, after ‘Going Live’.  We ask 
you to be patient as we navigate and learn our way through 
daily systems and processes over the next few months. 
 
Higher School Certificate 
Best of luck to the outgoing class of Year 12 2017 who 
commenced their HSC exams today with an English paper. 
They have been preparing for this day effectively for the 
whole of their 13 years of schooling and I am confident they 
will each be rewarded with positive results. 
Thank you to Mrs Wendy Pickette for being the Presiding 
Officer for all exams and also  her assistant Mrs Bev Catts. 
Year 12 were formally farewelled at a special valedictory 
assembly on Friday September 22 when they received their 
portfolios and references in front of  family, friends and 
peers. 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations New School Leaders 
An announcement was made on the last day of term that 
the BCS new student leaders for 2018 are Captain Hugh 
Horder and Vice Captain Ashlee Olsen. 
Hugh and Ashlee will officially be inducted on Monday  30th 
October in a special assembly at 9.15am. All welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BCS On Tour 
I’m sure the community joins me in congratulating the 
students K-12 for their entertaining performances at the end 
of last term in BCS ON Tour production. 
Orders are being taken at the front office for anyone who 
would like to purchase  a copy of the DVD at $10 each. 
 

Transition to Kindergarten 
The annual transition to kindy class commenced today with 
an Orientation for parents followed by class for the pre-
schoolers participating. 
 
Claudia McConnaughty Rides for The Great South Land 
Unity Ride 
Claudia is currently participating in an amazing opportunity. 
She is riding her horse 100km from Pilliga to Coonamble as 
part of the long trek  to the nations’ capital, Canberra.  

This ride is for those who 
are honest enough 

to acknowledge the hurts and 
divisions in our 

society, brave enough 
to accept our fellow Australians as 

they are, and committed to the 
hope of a future together. 

 
 
Lands Council Mural 
How fantastic is the mural on the brick wall at Lands Council! 
I hope your Years 7 and 8 children have taken you there for 
a visit to see their personal piece of artistic handy work. 
The photos on our Facebook page have reached almost 
4,000 people! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Moorambilla 
Congratulations to Paula and Rachel Evans on their 
performances with the fantastic and nationally acclaimed  
Moorambilla Voices and Maxed Out. Moorambilla 
performed in Baradine to a huge audience prior to travelling 
to Dubbo and giving two performances on the stage at the 
Dubbo Regional Theatre. 
 
P&C Meeting 
P&C met this morning following the Kinder Orientation. 
After some discussion the committee decided to trial a new 
meeting time/day. P&C welcome and encourage new 
members and they are hoping that monthly meetings at 
5.00pm on Mondays are more suitable. 
P&C have also agreed to support the upcoming Year 5/6 
Sydney excursion with a donation of $50.00 per student. 
 
Next P&C meeting will Monday 13th November at 5.00pm. 
 
Mrs Christine Clarke 
Principal 

Hugh Horder Ashlee Olsen 
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‘BCS On Tour’ 
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Kindergarten 

Miss Lummis 

Welcome back to Term 4! 

Kinder homework for this week will be weekly spelling words as well as an addition worksheet. I have 

also sent home new folders and levelled home readers to all students so please be reminded that these 

are to be returned to the school with the students every Friday with their homework. Also, fruit break is 

daily from 10am so please ensure your child has fresh fruit or vegetables packed with them. 

Here's to another fun week of learning 

Year 1/2/3 

Miss Dorman 

 

Welcome back 1/2/3! 

Homework is handed out every Monday and due back each Friday. Students who hand in their  

homework for 9 weeks this term will receive a reward. 

Spelling: Write out your spelling list each night. 

Mathematics: Complete your weekly maths worksheet. 

Reading: Read to an adult or sibling for 10 minutes each night. 

Year 4/5/6 

Miss Baldock 

 

Homework is given out every Monday and is due in every Friday. It consists of spelling, times tables, 

home reading, a choice matrix and a speaking and listening project.  

Please remind your child to wear their school hat and black leather shoes every day. 

Primary Homework 

Town Library Book Week Competition  CWA Competition - Country of Study Nepal 

Primary Awards presented by Mrs Nea Worrell & Mrs Irene Worrell Winners: Olive Lennon, Emily Murray, Poppy Evans Prouse 
 & Zoe Ndhlovu 
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 Secondary Homework 

Year 7 –12 

 

Starting in Term 4 students in Years 7 - 10 will receive fortnightly History homework which includes 

revision questions and a source analysis/research task.  

These will be due the every Friday in the even weeks– Oct 20th, Nov 3rd,17th, Dec 1st & 22nd.  

They will also have the option of voluntary extension homework for students who would like to go above 

and beyond the required work to improve their academic achievement in the subject.  

Please see Miss Brazier for worksheets and activities if you would like to complete this.  

 
Library: Literacy and homework Support. Come to the library second lunch to get help with school work/

homework, complete assessments and/or catch up on any work missed.   

Reading Club - Every Tuesday, Lunch 2, there is a book club group who meet in the VC room and read.  

Homework Centre – Every Wednesday from 3:30 to 4:30. All students welcome. 

Year 7 

 English: All students should be working on their Shakespeare Drama Assessment. Due Week 3 (27/11) 

 History Ext: Extended response questions (boats and religion) 

 History General: Comprehension sheet on Vikings 

 All History: Vikings assessment due Friday Week 5 (20/11) 

 LOTE: Gladiators assessment – students will have time in class to complete this (20/11) 

Year 8 

 English: All students should be working on their Shakespeare: Drama Assessment. Due Week 3 (27/11) 

 History Ext: Extended response questions (boats and religion) 

 History General: Comprehension sheet on Vikings 

 All History: Vikings assessment due Friday Week 5 (20/11) 

 

Year 9 

 English: All students should be working on their Speech Assessment. Due Tuesday Week 3 (24/10) 

 History Ext: Source analysis in booklets 

 History Gen: Revision Sheet 

Year 10 

 English: All students should be working on their Speech Assessment. Due Tuesday Week 3 (24/10) 

 History Ext: Source analysis in booklets 

 History Gen: Revision Sheet 

Year 11 
 Year 11 students should be completing their Discovery Unseen Text Analysis Booklet. 

 Modern History: Study notes on WW1 topic, daily prep for next lesson 

Year 12 
 Good Luck Year 12 students in your HSC English exams. 

Year 7 - 10  Exams 
Monday 6th – Thursday 9th November 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjAkrijrOfWAhXLvLwKHXQ8B7IQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftechnologers.wordpress.com%2F2017%2F03%2F27%2F150-whatsapp-profile-pic-dp-for-whatsapp-hd-wallpaper-collecti
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjlj9XDrOfWAhXFTLwKHTPhALcQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2FBYU_IS%2Feffective-study-habits%2F&psig=AOvVaw2cQ4ngI75waa-saFjqg-M-&ust=150776930113516
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Health &Safety Requirement 

 K-11 students/parents 

Black  leather shoes are required for all  

practical subjects and the  

Kitchen Garden Program. 

 

Every Tuesday  -2nd lunch 

VC room 

All welcome 

Reading Club  

Every Wednesday 

3:30 - 4:30pm 

Primary & Secondary 

 

 

October 
Claudia McConnaughty 17th 

Preston Lennon 19th 

Carl Lennon 23rd 

Lucas Plowman 23rd 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

OCTOBER 

 Mon 16th - Wed 1st  HSC Exams 

 Mon 16th Getting Connected with Kindergarten begins 

(Week 2,3,4,5,6 &7) + Parent Information session  

 Thurs 19th -Fri 20th Year 10 Car Wash 

 Mon 23rd Getting Connected with Kindergarten Program 

 Tues 24th-Fri 27th Year 5/6 Sydney Excursion 

 Thurs 26th– Sun 29th Scone Beef Bonanza 

 Mon 30th Getting Connected with Kindergarten Program 

 Mon 30th School Captain Induction 9.00am 

 Wed 1st Year 7 Transition begins  

 Thurs 2nd Year 12 Formal Dinner 

 Fri 3rd Secondary Central School 4 Way Sports Day 

Binnaway 

NOVEMBER  

 Mon 6th-Thurs 9th Year 7-10 Exams 

 Mon 6th Getting Connected with Kindergarten Program 

 Thurs 9th-Fri 10th Year 10 Car Wash 

 Mon 13th Getting Connected with Kindergarten Program 

 Mon 13-Fri 17th Primary Industries Work Placement 

 Wed 15th Year 7 Transition  

 Sun 19-Fri 24th Stewart House 

 Mon 20th Getting Connected with Kindergarten Program 

last day 

 Wed 22nd Year 7 Transition 

 Fri 24th Australian Reptile visit K– 12 

 Tue 28-Fri 8th Intensive Swimming Program 

 Wed 29th Year 7 Transition last day + Parent Information 

Session 

 Thurs 30th SRC Disco 

 

 

8.30 - 3.00 Primary 

8.30 - 3.30pm Secondary 

Students should not arrive at school  before 8.30am 

as there is no playground supervision. 

School Hours 

NOVEMBER 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiT0I2mrNjVAhVC9GMKHVCpD60QjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F220957925443581273%2F&psig=AFQjCNFSyD2oHhGI15kONBj3UI-T_VpHGA&ust=1502855634774467
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2018 Prospective Kindergarten/ Year 7 Enrolments 

Transition Programs 

‘Getting Connected to Kindergarten’  

Our Transition program will be held every Monday starting on the 16th October  and  

will conclude on 20th November 2017. 

The program is opened to all preschool aged children that will  turn 5  

on or before 31 July 2018. 

For more information please contact Lizzie Horder 6843 1805 

Year 7 Transition Program 

Transition program will be held every Wednesday starting on the 1st November and  

will conclude on 29th November 2017. 

Due to Secondary exams there will be no transition on Wednesday 8th November. 

 

Parent Information Session 

Wednesday 29th November 

For more information please contact Lucy Baldock– 6843 1805 
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BCS Primary & Secondary summer uniforms 

available at Grace’s Uniforms 

Dalgarno St, Coonabarabran 

68 42 1670 

 

BCS Polo shirts & shorts with logo available at 

school office. 

Green caps/hats and ties also available  

Sun protection policy - ‘No hat, No play’ 

School Uniforms 

School Sports Uniforms 

Year 5/6 Fundraiser 

Pool Family Season Ticket Winners 

Zali & Matthew Hyde 

Drawn Friday 13 Oct 

BSC 100 Club Winners 

 #1 

1st Allan Hyde 

2nd Carolyn Hyde 

3rd Chris Bruce 

#2 

1st Martin Hua 

2nd Robyn Mayall 

3rd Roz Kildey 


